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There is no fiscal impact for this discussion 
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Policy Question(s) for Council Consideration: 
• Does the Council wish to prepare for a response to the Regional Housing Needs Allocation

(RHNA) assignment to the City?

Summary: 
• The Association of Bay Area Governments (ABAG) is the body which will assign the RHNA

numbers to the City and is in the process of assigning those numbers
• The RHNA allocation will be the number of housing units the City will be expected to add
• Should the City wish to appeal its numbers, the timeframe to do so will be Summer 2021

Staff Recommendation: 
Discuss potential City responses to the proposed Regional Housing Needs Allocation for the City of 
Los Altos 


